
 

 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

     

11 April 2025 

                 
Change of registry address notification 

 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.15.1 and with effect from 14 April 2025, the Sydney 
office of our registry, MUFG Corporate Markets (AU) Limited, is moving to:  
 

MUFG Corporate Markets (AU) Limited 
Liberty Place 
Level 41 
161 Castlereagh St  
Sydney NSW 2000  
 

Telephone numbers and postal address remain unchanged. 
 

 
This ASX announcement has been approved for release by the Company Secretary of 3PL.  
 
For further information, please contact: 

3P Investor Relations     
investors@3plearning.com  
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